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June 2023 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Welcome back to a new and final term for this year, I’m looking forward to an exciting and busy term in the 

classroom and around the school.  

This term, we will be taking on the roles of Geographers as we look at the geography of modern Greece and 

compare the country to Britain and particularly are own local area. The children will be learning all about Greek 

culture and how the geography of the country is different to our local area and what this means for the people 

who live there and why we might want to visit Greece on holiday.  

In RE, our big question is going to be ‘What does it mean to be a Muslim in Britain today?’ the children will be 

thinking about what life is like for people who follow Islam as a religion and how their lives in Britain are both 

similar and different to those of other faiths.  

In Science, we will be looking at a variety of famous Scientists and Inventors – looking at people such as George 

Durrell, Garrett Morgan and Maria Telkes and carrying out investigations based on their discoveries or the 

work that they are known for.  

This term, we will be looking at Shape, Position and direction and Converting units of measure in maths. We will 

also be recapping over the key maths skills that we have learnt this year to help the children with their maths 

fluency and overall confidence as they build towards the end of the year and transition to their new year 

groups.  

Finally, some key dates: We will be having PE once again on a Tuesday afternoon; therefore, children will need 

to come into school in their PE kit on this day. Forest school will once again be on a Wednesday and this term 

(hopefully) we will be getting some warm weather so it is important the children are bringing in a hat so that 

they can enjoy the sunny outdoors safely.  

I am looking forward to yet another fantastic term of learning and cannot wait to see the brilliant work Hazel 

class produce. 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Martin 
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